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MENOMONIE MIDDLE SCHOOL ART CLUB

Student Name__________________________________________

Grade in School: 
6

7

8

CARES Teacher________________________________________

Why do you want to join Art Club? ______________________________________________________

What art medias/projects would you like to explore?

______________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian Name(s)_________________________________

Address_______________________________________________


     _______________________________________________

Home Phone Number ____________________________________

Optional Phone Number__________________________________

Parent Signature________________________$10.00___________

Would you be willing to provide a snack for Art Club? ___Y___N
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Dear Parent/Guardian,

Does your son/daughter enjoy Art or would you like for them to get involved and have an opportunity to further explore their artistic abilities? They should join ART CLUB! 

My name is Mrs. Lori Brenner and I am the advisor for Art Club. Any student in grades 6-7-8 is welcome to join. Art Club will meet throughout the school year on the first Thursday of each month from 3:00-4:15 in the Art room. If a conflict arises within the school calendar on these days, students will be notified and art club will be rescheduled that month. Please be sure to pick up your son/daughter at 4:15. They are always welcome to come if they have to leave early for any reason; just please send a note along with them. 
So what is ART CLUB? It is a time to further explore and create artwork, while practicing teamwork skills. A good attitude, an open mind, and the internal desire to explore Art are encouraged. As a member it is important to be committed to the club through consistent participation and to uphold good behavior. 

Art Club will have a $10.00 fee this year to help cover art supplies and after school snacks. Please send this money along with their art club participant form to me as soon as possible. I will only be accepting 30 students this year. If you and your child would be willing to provide an after school snack for art club students, please make note on the bottom of the application form and I will contact you for which month.

I will be sure to keep you informed of any additional information as the year progresses. If you have questions at any time please call. I am excited to be the advisor of Art Club and look forward to working with your son/daughter!

Mrs. Lori Brenner
Menomonie Middle School

Art Teacher

715.232.1673 Ext. 30413
lori_brenner@msd.k12.wi.us
